
Printkey Pro 105

Hussam Khrais



  Kafka: The Definitive Guide Neha Narkhede,Gwen
Shapira,Todd Palino,2017-08-31 Every enterprise
application creates data, whether it’s log
messages, metrics, user activity, outgoing
messages, or something else. And how to move all
of this data becomes nearly as important as the
data itself. If you’re an application architect,
developer, or production engineer new to Apache
Kafka, this practical guide shows you how to use
this open source streaming platform to handle
real-time data feeds. Engineers from Confluent and
LinkedIn who are responsible for developing Kafka
explain how to deploy production Kafka clusters,
write reliable event-driven microservices, and
build scalable stream-processing applications with
this platform. Through detailed examples, you’ll
learn Kafka’s design principles, reliability
guarantees, key APIs, and architecture details,
including the replication protocol, the
controller, and the storage layer. Understand
publish-subscribe messaging and how it fits in the
big data ecosystem. Explore Kafka producers and
consumers for writing and reading messages
Understand Kafka patterns and use-case
requirements to ensure reliable data delivery Get
best practices for building data pipelines and
applications with Kafka Manage Kafka in
production, and learn to perform monitoring,
tuning, and maintenance tasks Learn the most
critical metrics among Kafka’s operational
measurements Explore how Kafka’s stream delivery
capabilities make it a perfect source for stream
processing systems
  InfoWorld ,1996-01-08 InfoWorld is targeted to
Senior IT professionals. Content is segmented into
Channels and Topic Centers. InfoWorld also
celebrates people, companies, and projects.
  Python 3 for Absolute Beginners Tim Hall,J-P
Stacey,2010-03-10 There are many more people who
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want to study programming other than aspiring
computer scientists with a passing grade in
advanced calculus. This guide appeals to your
intelligence and ability to solve practical
problems, while gently teaching the most recent
revision of the programming language Python. You
can learn solid software design skills and
accomplish practical programming tasks, like
extending applications and automating everyday
processes, even if you have no programming
experience at all. Authors Tim Hall and J–P Stacey
use everyday language to decode programming jargon
and teach Python 3 to the absolute beginner.
  The Graphic Unconscious Philagrafika
(Organization),2011-01-01 The Graphic Unconscious
catalogue is a reference for the expanded field of
printmaking featuring work by forty artists and
collectives, working in a variety of media from
traditional print to multi-disciplinary practices,
featured in The Graphic Unconscious exhibition of
the Philagrafika 2010 festival.--Publisher's
website.
  Python for Everybody Charles R.
Severance,2016-04-09 Python for Everybody is
designed to introduce students to programming and
software development through the lens of exploring
data. You can think of the Python programming
language as your tool to solve data problems that
are beyond the capability of a spreadsheet.Python
is an easy to use and easy to learn programming
language that is freely available on Macintosh,
Windows, or Linux computers. So once you learn
Python you can use it for the rest of your career
without needing to purchase any software.This book
uses the Python 3 language. The earlier Python 2
version of this book is titled Python for
Informatics: Exploring Information.There are free
downloadable electronic copies of this book in
various formats and supporting materials for the
book at www.pythonlearn.com. The course materials
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are available to you under a Creative Commons
License so you can adapt them to teach your own
Python course.
  Wireshark for Security Professionals Jessey
Bullock,Jeff T. Parker,2017-03-20 Master Wireshark
to solve real-world security problems If you don’t
already use Wireshark for a wide range of
information security tasks, you will after this
book. Mature and powerful, Wireshark is commonly
used to find root cause of challenging network
issues. This book extends that power to
information security professionals, complete with
a downloadable, virtual lab environment. Wireshark
for Security Professionals covers both offensive
and defensive concepts that can be applied to
essentially any InfoSec role. Whether into network
security, malware analysis, intrusion detection,
or penetration testing, this book demonstrates
Wireshark through relevant and useful examples.
Master Wireshark through both lab scenarios and
exercises. Early in the book, a virtual lab
environment is provided for the purpose of getting
hands-on experience with Wireshark. Wireshark is
combined with two popular platforms: Kali, the
security-focused Linux distribution, and the
Metasploit Framework, the open-source framework
for security testing. Lab-based virtual systems
generate network traffic for analysis,
investigation and demonstration. In addition to
following along with the labs you will be
challenged with end-of-chapter exercises to expand
on covered material. Lastly, this book explores
Wireshark with Lua, the light-weight programming
language. Lua allows you to extend and customize
Wireshark’s features for your needs as a security
professional. Lua source code is available both in
the book and online. Lua code and lab source code
are available online through GitHub, which the
book also introduces. The book’s final two
chapters greatly draw on Lua and TShark, the
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command-line interface of Wireshark. By the end of
the book you will gain the following: Master the
basics of Wireshark Explore the virtual w4sp-lab
environment that mimics a real-world network Gain
experience using the Debian-based Kali OS among
other systems Understand the technical details
behind network attacks Execute exploitation and
grasp offensive and defensive activities,
exploring them through Wireshark Employ Lua to
extend Wireshark features and create useful
scripts To sum up, the book content, labs and
online material, coupled with many referenced
sources of PCAP traces, together present a dynamic
and robust manual for information security
professionals seeking to leverage Wireshark.
  Programming in Python 3 Mark
Summerfield,2008-12-16 Python 3 is the best
version of the language yet: It is more powerful,
convenient, consistent, and expressive than ever
before. Now, leading Python programmer Mark
Summerfield demonstrates how to write code that
takes full advantage of Python 3’s features and
idioms. The first book written from a completely
“Python 3” viewpoint, Programming in Python 3
brings together all the knowledge you need to
write any program, use any standard or third-party
Python 3 library, and create new library modules
of your own. Summerfield draws on his many years
of Python experience to share deep insights into
Python 3 development you won’t find anywhere else.
He begins by illuminating Python’s “beautiful
heart”: the eight key elements of Python you need
to write robust, high-performance programs.
Building on these core elements, he introduces new
topics designed to strengthen your practical
expertise—one concept and hands-on example at a
time. This book’s coverage includes Developing in
Python using procedural, object-oriented, and
functional programming paradigms Creating custom
packages and modules Writing and reading binary,
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text, and XML files, including optional
compression, random access, and text and XML
parsing Leveraging advanced data types,
collections, control structures, and functions
Spreading program workloads across multiple
processes and threads Programming SQL databases
and key-value DBM files Utilizing Python’s regular
expression mini-language and module Building
usable, efficient, GUI-based applications Advanced
programming techniques, including generators,
function and class decorators, context managers,
descriptors, abstract base classes, metaclasses,
and more Programming in Python 3 serves as both
tutorial and language reference, and it is
accompanied by extensive downloadable example
code—all of it tested with the final version of
Python 3 on Windows, Linux, and Mac OS X.
  Think Python Allen B. Downey,2015-12-02 If you
want to learn how to program, working with Python
is an excellent way to start. This hands-on guide
takes you through the language a step at a time,
beginning with basic programming concepts before
moving on to functions, recursion, data
structures, and object-oriented design. This
second edition and its supporting code have been
updated for Python 3. Through exercises in each
chapter, youâ??ll try out programming concepts as
you learn them. Think Python is ideal for students
at the high school or college level, as well as
self-learners, home-schooled students, and
professionals who need to learn programming
basics. Beginners just getting their feet wet will
learn how to start with Python in a browser. Start
with the basics, including language syntax and
semantics Get a clear definition of each
programming concept Learn about values, variables,
statements, functions, and data structures in a
logical progression Discover how to work with
files and databases Understand objects, methods,
and object-oriented programming Use debugging
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techniques to fix syntax, runtime, and semantic
errors Explore interface design, data structures,
and GUI-based programs through case studies
  Catalog of Copyright Entries Library of
Congress. Copyright Office,1976
  Programming in Lua Roberto Ierusalimschy,2006
Authored by Roberto Ierusalimschy, the chief
architect of the language, this volume covers all
aspects of Lua 5---from the basics to its API with
C---explaining how to make good use of its
features and giving numerous code examples.
(Computer Books)
  UNIX and Perl to the Rescue! Keith Bradnam,Ian
Korf,2012-07-19 Your research has generated
gigabytes of data and now you need to analyse it.
You hate using spreadsheets but it is all you
know, so what else can you do? This book will
transform how you work with large and complex data
sets, teaching you powerful programming tools for
slicing and dicing data to suit your needs.
Written in a fun and accessible style, this step-
by-step guide will inspire and inform non-
programmers about the essential aspects of Unix
and Perl. It shows how, with just a little
programming knowledge, you can write programs that
could save you hours, or even days. No prior
experience is required and new concepts are
introduced using numerous code examples that you
can try out for yourself. Going beyond the basics,
the authors touch upon many broader topics that
will help those new to programming, including
debugging and how to write in a good programming
style.
  IText in Action Bruno Lowagie,2007 Developers
looking to enhance Web and other applications with
dynamic PDF document generation and/or
manipulation will find this book unique in content
and readability.
  Games for Actors and Non-Actors Augusto
Boal,2005-06-29 Games for Actors and Non-Actors is
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the classic and best selling book by the founder
of Theatre of the Oppressed, Augusto Boal. It sets
out the principles and practice of Boal's
revolutionary Method, showing how theatre can be
used to transform and liberate everyone – actors
and non-actors alike! This thoroughly updated and
substantially revised second edition includes: two
new essays by Boal on major recent projects in
Brazil Boal's description of his work with the
Royal Shakespeare Company a revised introduction
and translator's preface a collection of
photographs taken during Boal's workshops,
commissioned for this edition new reflections on
Forum Theatre.
  Exploring Arduino Jeremy Blum,2019-10-24 The
bestselling beginner Arduino guide, updated with
new projects! Exploring Arduino makes electrical
engineering and embedded software accessible.
Learn step by step everything you need to know
about electrical engineering, programming, and
human-computer interaction through a series of
increasingly complex projects. Arduino guru Jeremy
Blum walks you through each build, providing code
snippets and schematics that will remain useful
for future projects. Projects are accompanied by
downloadable source code, tips and tricks, and
video tutorials to help you master Arduino. You'll
gain the skills you need to develop your own
microcontroller projects! This new 2nd edition has
been updated to cover the rapidly-expanding
Arduino ecosystem, and includes new full-color
graphics for easier reference. Servo motors and
stepper motors are covered in richer detail, and
you'll find more excerpts about technical details
behind the topics covered in the book. Wireless
connectivity and the Internet-of-Things are now
more prominently featured in the advanced projects
to reflect Arduino's growing capabilities. You'll
learn how Arduino compares to its competition, and
how to determine which board is right for your
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project. If you're ready to start creating, this
book is your ultimate guide! Get up to date on the
evolving Arduino hardware, software, and
capabilities Build projects that interface with
other devices—wirelessly! Learn the basics of
electrical engineering and programming Access
downloadable materials and source code for every
project Whether you're a first-timer just starting
out in electronics, or a pro looking to mock-up
more complex builds, Arduino is a fantastic tool
for building a variety of devices. This book
offers a comprehensive tour of the hardware
itself, plus in-depth introduction to the various
peripherals, tools, and techniques used to turn
your little Arduino device into something useful,
artistic, and educational. Exploring Arduino is
your roadmap to adventure—start your journey
today!
  Mastering Ethereum Andreas M. Antonopoulos,Gavin
Wood Ph.D.,2018-11-13 Ethereum represents the
gateway to a worldwide, decentralized computing
paradigm. This platform enables you to run
decentralized applications (DApps) and smart
contracts that have no central points of failure
or control, integrate with a payment network, and
operate on an open blockchain. With this practical
guide, Andreas M. Antonopoulos and Gavin Wood
provide everything you need to know about building
smart contracts and DApps on Ethereum and other
virtual-machine blockchains. Discover why IBM,
Microsoft, NASDAQ, and hundreds of other
organizations are experimenting with Ethereum.
This essential guide shows you how to develop the
skills necessary to be an innovator in this
growing and exciting new industry. Run an Ethereum
client, create and transmit basic transactions,
and program smart contracts Learn the essentials
of public key cryptography, hashes, and digital
signatures Understand how wallets hold digital
keys that control funds and smart contracts
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Interact with Ethereum clients programmatically
using JavaScript libraries and Remote Procedure
Call interfaces Learn security best practices,
design patterns, and anti-patterns with real-world
examples Create tokens that represent assets,
shares, votes, or access control rights Build
decentralized applications using multiple peer-to-
peer (P2P) components
  Python for Finance Yves Hilpisch,2018-12-05 The
financial industry has recently adopted Python at
a tremendous rate, with some of the largest
investment banks and hedge funds using it to build
core trading and risk management systems. Updated
for Python 3, the second edition of this hands-on
book helps you get started with the language,
guiding developers and quantitative analysts
through Python libraries and tools for building
financial applications and interactive financial
analytics. Using practical examples throughout the
book, author Yves Hilpisch also shows you how to
develop a full-fledged framework for Monte Carlo
simulation-based derivatives and risk analytics,
based on a large, realistic case study. Much of
the book uses interactive IPython Notebooks.
  Learning Malware Analysis Monnappa K
A,2018-06-29 Understand malware analysis and its
practical implementation Key Features Explore the
key concepts of malware analysis and memory
forensics using real-world examples Learn the art
of detecting, analyzing, and investigating malware
threats Understand adversary tactics and
techniques Book Description Malware analysis and
memory forensics are powerful analysis and
investigation techniques used in reverse
engineering, digital forensics, and incident
response. With adversaries becoming sophisticated
and carrying out advanced malware attacks on
critical infrastructures, data centers, and
private and public organizations, detecting,
responding to, and investigating such intrusions
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is critical to information security professionals.
Malware analysis and memory forensics have become
must-have skills to fight advanced malware,
targeted attacks, and security breaches. This book
teaches you the concepts, techniques, and tools to
understand the behavior and characteristics of
malware through malware analysis. It also teaches
you techniques to investigate and hunt malware
using memory forensics. This book introduces you
to the basics of malware analysis, and then
gradually progresses into the more advanced
concepts of code analysis and memory forensics. It
uses real-world malware samples, infected memory
images, and visual diagrams to help you gain a
better understanding of the subject and to equip
you with the skills required to analyze,
investigate, and respond to malware-related
incidents. What you will learn Create a safe and
isolated lab environment for malware analysis
Extract the metadata associated with malware
Determine malware's interaction with the system
Perform code analysis using IDA Pro and x64dbg
Reverse-engineer various malware functionalities
Reverse engineer and decode common
encoding/encryption algorithms Reverse-engineer
malware code injection and hooking techniques
Investigate and hunt malware using memory
forensics Who this book is for This book is for
incident responders, cyber-security investigators,
system administrators, malware analyst, forensic
practitioners, student, or curious security
professionals interested in learning malware
analysis and memory forensics. Knowledge of
programming languages such as C and Python is
helpful but is not mandatory. If you have written
few lines of code and have a basic understanding
of programming concepts, you’ll be able to get
most out of this book.
  Python Cookbook David Beazley,Brian K.
Jones,2013-05-10 If you need help writing programs
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in Python 3, or want to update older Python 2
code, this book is just the ticket. Packed with
practical recipes written and tested with Python
3.3, this unique cookbook is for experienced
Python programmers who want to focus on modern
tools and idioms. Inside, you’ll find complete
recipes for more than a dozen topics, covering the
core Python language as well as tasks common to a
wide variety of application domains. Each recipe
contains code samples you can use in your projects
right away, along with a discussion about how and
why the solution works. Topics include: Data
Structures and Algorithms Strings and Text
Numbers, Dates, and Times Iterators and Generators
Files and I/O Data Encoding and Processing
Functions Classes and Objects Metaprogramming
Modules and Packages Network and Web Programming
Concurrency Utility Scripting and System
Administration Testing, Debugging, and Exceptions
C Extensions
  Python for Offensive PenTest Hussam
Khrais,2018-04-26 Your one-stop guide to using
Python, creating your own hacking tools, and
making the most out of resources available for
this programming language Key Features
Comprehensive information on building a web
application penetration testing framework using
Python Master web application penetration testing
using the multi-paradigm programming language
Python Detect vulnerabilities in a system or
application by writing your own Python scripts
Book Description Python is an easy-to-learn and
cross-platform programming language that has
unlimited third-party libraries. Plenty of open
source hacking tools are written in Python, which
can be easily integrated within your script. This
book is packed with step-by-step instructions and
working examples to make you a skilled penetration
tester. It is divided into clear bite-sized
chunks, so you can learn at your own pace and
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focus on the areas of most interest to you. This
book will teach you how to code a reverse shell
and build an anonymous shell. You will also learn
how to hack passwords and perform a privilege
escalation on Windows with practical examples. You
will set up your own virtual hacking environment
in VirtualBox, which will help you run multiple
operating systems for your testing environment. By
the end of this book, you will have learned how to
code your own scripts and mastered ethical hacking
from scratch. What you will learn Code your own
reverse shell (TCP and HTTP) Create your own
anonymous shell by interacting with Twitter,
Google Forms, and SourceForge Replicate Metasploit
features and build an advanced shell Hack
passwords using multiple techniques (API hooking,
keyloggers, and clipboard hijacking) Exfiltrate
data from your target Add encryption (AES, RSA,
and XOR) to your shell to learn how cryptography
is being abused by malware Discover privilege
escalation on Windows with practical examples
Countermeasures against most attacks Who this book
is for This book is for ethical hackers;
penetration testers; students preparing for OSCP,
OSCE, GPEN, GXPN, and CEH; information security
professionals; cybersecurity consultants; system
and network security administrators; and
programmers who are keen on learning all about
penetration testing.
  PC ,1986-11
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